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BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER  
 

May 2021 

     Upcoming Events 
 

o The children will be having a 

Memorial Day picnic on 

Friday, May 28th. We will 

having a sign up sheet in the 

front foyer towards the end 

of the month. 

 

o Wear red/white/blue on 

Friday, May 28th for 

Memorial Day! 

 

o The center will be closed on 

Monday, May 31st in 

observance of Memoria Day. 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, 

Miss Sarah from our Boulevard location! Miss Sarah 

started with Bunny Bunch at the beginning of the 

school year and has proven herself to be a wonderful 

asset to the team! Miss Sarah is very creative and is 

always coming up with fun and exciting crafts or ideas 

for the kids to play with! She mostly works in our 

Universal Pre-K Rooms or in our School Age Room. The 

kids love her and love expressing their creativity with 

her! Miss Sarah takes time at home to think of fun 

activities for the kids and we appreciate how she 

thinks of us and the kids even when she isn’t here! 

Miss Sarah is incredibly reliable and available. She is 

always willing to stay late, come in early, or work her 

schedule around what we need! We appreciate this so 

much especially during a busy time of year! Miss 

Sarah is also always ready to lend a helping hand at 

the end of the day by shutting down rooms, closing 

the kitchen, and asking what else needs to be done. 

Miss Sarah is a team player, and we are so lucky to 

have her on our Bunny Bunch team! Congratulations 

and thank you for all you do for us! We love you!!! 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 

 

The children are 

loving being able to 

get outside more! 

If your child needs 

a specific kind of 

sunscreen only 

please make sure 

to label it and let a 

teacher know. We 

are looking forward 

to more fun 

outdoor activities 

this month! 

 

We hope all of our 

moms and 

grandmas have a 

wonderful      

Mother’s Day this 

month! The 

children have been 

working hard on 

special gifts! 

 

Just a reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the week of 

attendance. Thank 

you! 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

 

This month we would like to 

wish Aria & Waylon very 

happy 2nd birthday! We would 

also like to wish Miss Barb & 

Miss Tiara a very happy 

birthday this month!           

We hope you all have a 

wonderful day! 😊 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  JD  
 

TODDLERS: Kendall  
 

PRE-K 3;  Annabelle  

  & James  
 

PRE-K 4;         Ely  

  Jaxson  

  & Matthew  

 

 

 



 

 

Our theme this month is 

 

Healthy Foods & Nutrition! 

The babies will be busy this month 

learning all about healthy foods, 

such as yummy fruits and 

vegetables. The stories and songs 

this month will focus on good 

nutrition. The fun crafts will have 

the children gluing bright tissue 

paper to make pineapple and 

making cute strawberry 

handprints! In addition, the infants 

will also be getting outside for 

walks more as the sunny weather 

continues. This will be an exciting 

and enjoyable month for these 

little cuties! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!  

• Wear red/white/blue on Friday, May 

28th for Memorial Day! 

• The center will be closed on Monday, 

May 31st for Memorial Day. 

• The babies will be getting outside for 

walks more as the nice weather 

continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

JD!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month, JD!!                                                            

This adorable and loveable little boy started with us just a few months ago but 

instantly became an important part of our infant class! He is having so much fun playing 

with friends and learning new things. All of his teachers just adore him and love having 

him here. JD is such a happy little guy who is always smiling, he has an adorable smile 

that wil melt your heart! He is so sweet and cute and always making his teachers smile 

and laugh. He gets along with all of the other children so well and has made so many 

friends! He loves to play and have fun with everyone and always shares so nicely. JD is 

such a smart boy who is talking more each day he is here and he loves to do Circle Time. 

This cutie also loves to sing and dance to music and he loves to play catch with his 

teachers. We are having so much fun with this handsome and sweet little boy and are 

excited to continue to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations JD!! We love you!!! 



Our theme this month is 

HOORay FOR MAY! 

 

This month has a variety of topics for the kiddos to 

learn about! We will start this fun month off 

learning all about “Flowers!” the toddlers will be 

making fun crafts and even planting their own 

flowers! Our second week “Transportation” will 

have the kiddos exploring different ways to travel. 

They will be learning about shapes as they make 

fun cars and will be doing some fun painting! One 

of our favorites weeks, “Butterflies” will be a fun 

one for the children as they learn about the life 

cycle of a butterfly with fun and colorful crafats 

and activities. We will end this fun month talking 

all about “Healthy Food.” Strawberry handprints, 

pizza crafts, and peas in a pod are just a few of 

the fun activities planned for this week as well as 

talking all about healthy foods. These little cuties 

are sure to have fun month full of learning! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

ARIA & WAYLON 

WHO TURN 2 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

blankets, and any other items your 

child brings in with their first & 

last name. Thanks!  

• Wear red/white/blue on Friday, 

May 28th for Memorial Day! 

• The center will be closed on 

Monday, May 31st for Memorial 

Day. 

• The toddlers will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Kendall!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Kendall!! This beautiful, bright, friendly, 

and loving little girl is doing such an amazing job and is such a joy to have here with us in 

our Toddler Room! Kendall’s constant good mood and fun-loving personality make everyone 

love being around her. She has always been such a loving and caring little girl, and the older 

she gets the sweeter she gets!  Kendall is  the helper of the classroom! You can always 

count on her to help her teachers, whether it is for clean up time or during Circle Time,  she 

is always the first to offer to help out. She loves to help all of her friends and is truly so 

kind and caring. This little girl has such a big heart! She is always smiling and is friendly to 

everyone. She loves to play with her friends and always includes everyone, and she shares so 

nicely too! Not only is she so sweet but she is so funny! There are always lots of giggles and 

smiles when Kendall is around! She loves to have fun and dance to music, or play with the 

baby dolls, and she loves to be creative and paint. Kendall is such a bright little girl who 

loves to participate and is learning new things each day! She is doing such a wonderful job 

and we could not be more proud of her! Congratulations Kendall!! We love you!!!



 

Our theme this month is 

HOORay FOR MAY! 

 

As sure as April showers have brought us 

spring flowers, May promises to bring 

sunny days and warmer weather as well 

as smiles to the children’s faces as 

outdoor activities once again become a 

part of the Bunny Bunch experience! 

This month the children will be doing a lot 

of learning and exploring focused around 

the outdoors. We will be learning all about 

“Weather,” “Showers Of Flowers,” 

“Butterflies,” and “Bugs!” Painting, 

coloring, writing, drawing, reading, 

singing, and lots of time outdoors will all 

be a part of this fun month of learning. 

May is going to be such a fun month for 

this Pre-K 3 Class! 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all cups, blankets, 

and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. 

Thanks!  

• Wear red/white/blue on Friday, 

May 28th for Memorial Day! 

• The center will be closed on 

Monday, May 31st for Memorial 

Day. 

• The children will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Stars of the 

Month, 

Annabelle &               

James!! 

 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Annabelle!!  

This beautiful, loving, and bright young lady is doing such a great job in our Pre-K 3 Room and we 

are so proud of her! Annabelle brings so much joy to our classroom when she is here, she is always 

smiling and laughing and having so much fun! She gets along with everyone and all of her friends love 

to be around her. She is such a fun-loving, kind, and caring young lady who is always willing to help 

her teachers and friends out. Not only is Annabelle very loving and friendly, but she is such a funny 

girl who constantly has her teachers laughing, she always has a good story to tell! She is also very 

bright and is doing an amazing job learning new things during class. She is writing  her name on her 

own, counting great, and is also doing awesome with learning Spanish! Annabelle has been doing a 

great job with following directions and she works very hard during centers. She is very creative and 

always does a great job with all of her work. She also participates a ton during Circle Time, she 

loves to learn! This happy girl is always having fun, she loves to play pretend in the kitchen center, 

build with the big blocks, and is loving getting outside on the playground! We are exited to continue 

to watch this wonderful young lady learn and grow! Congratulations Annabelle!! We love you!!! 

 

 

 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, James!! 

We are very impressed with this handsome, bright, hard working, and very kind young man! 

James is very sweet and is never anything but wonderful in class. He is a great listener and is 

always on his very best behavior! He has been having a lot of fun learning new things and we 

are very proud of him. He is becoming more independent and talking and participating more and 

more during class. He loves to do Circle Time and is always one of the first ready to learn! He is 

doing great with spelling and tracing his name and with learning his letters and numbers. He is 

always excited to do centers and does great with all of his work. He loves to work and he loves 

to have fun! James gets along with everyone and is such a good friend. He shares and plays so 

nicely with all of his friends and is so loving and caring. He is also very fun! You can always find 

him laughing and having fun with everyone in his class. James loves to do puzzles, build with 

the big blocks, read books, and do crafts! We are having so much fun having this loving, funny, 

happy, and sweet young man in our Pre-K 3 Room and are excited to continue to watch him learn 

and grow! Congratulations James!! We love you!!! 

 



 

Our theme this month is 

HOORay FOR MAY! 

 
May is going to have a variety of themes for the 

children to focus on! We will start the month off with a 

theme all of the children always love. “Community 

Workers” will have this pre-k class learning all about 

different jobs that are an important part of the 

community. They will be doing fun activities as they 

learn about different jobs, such as designing their own 

stamps and being artists by  making fun paintings. They 

will even be making a class book about what they want 

to be when they grow up. The following week, 

“Transportation” will have the children doing fun travel 

centered activities. Train names, traffic light crafts, and 

lots of books will all be a part of the week as we talk 

all about different ways to travel. “Colorful Butterflies” 

will teach the children all about life cycles and 

symmetry. The children will lso watch their class 

caterpillars grow from cocoons into beauitful 

butterflies! “Soaring Into Summer” takes us into our 

last week of the month with fun crafts and activities 

centering around birds and bugs! The children are 

working really hard preparing for Kindergarten. 

Rhyming, opposites, sight words, and math fun will all 

be a part of this month of learning as well! We cannot 

believe we are already nearing the end of the school 

year but we are sure that May is going to be another 

super fun month for the kiddos! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

*Wear red/white/blue on Friday, May 

28th for Memorial Day! 

*The center will be closed on Monday, 

May 31st for Memorial Day. 

*The children will be getting outdoors 

for walks and on the playground more 

as the nice weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Stars 

of the Month, 

Ely, Jaxson,& 

Matthew! 

 

 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Ely!! 

Whenever you enter the Pre-K 4 Room you can count on this very friendly and very loving 

young man to greet you right away! Ely is very welcoming and very sweet to everyone. He is 

always giving compliments and truly has such a big heart. He loves to help his teachers and 

is always willing to help out his friends too. He is one of our best cleaners during centers! 

Not only does everyone love Ely for his kind heart and loving personailty, but he is very funny 

too! He loves to laugh and make others laugh too. You can often find him laughing and 

smiling and having so much fun with his friends. Ely has made a lot of friends this year and 

is doing a great job playing and sharing each day with them. He loves to build in the block 

center with all of his buddies and play in the kitchen center with everyone. When it comes to 

learning Ely is a very enthusiastic learner! He gets so excited when he learns something new 

and he has been working very hard during centers. He is participating more and more during 

Circle Time and does a great job following directions. We are very proud of this handsome, 

bright, and sweet young man! Congratulations Ely!! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Jaxson!! 

This happy and loving young man has been working hard during class and has been making a 

lot of progress! Jaxson is becoming more and more independent and we are very proud of him! 

He is also doing a great job with learning new things. He is doing great with his letter and 

number recognition, rhyming, and can count very well too! Jaxson is such a fun-loving and 

very friendly young man. He absolutely loves and adores all of his friends and is always so 

excited to see everyone each day. You can always count on him to greet you as you walk into 

the classroom. His adorable and happy smile constantly brightens up the classroom. You can 

often find this happy boy laughing and smiling and having so much fun. Jaxson loves to build 

with the blocks, play in the kitchen center, and play with playdough! He also is loving 

getting outside on the playground more! Jaxson has been with us at Bunny Bunch for a 

while now and we have loved watching him grow into a handsome, sweet, and caring young 

man! We will miss him very  much next year but know he will love Kindergarten! 

Congratulations Jaxson!! We love you!!! 

 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Matthew!! 

Matthew is a very creative, hard working, handsome, and bright young man who is 

having so much fun learning and playing at school each day! He is an enthusiastic learner 

who has a great memory, and he always amazes us with how quickly he learns new 

things. Matthew is doing great with all of his work. He knows his numbers very well and 

is working hard on learning his letters and letter sounds, and he counts great! He loves 

to practice his writing during centers and is doing great with it! Matthew loves to learn 

but he also loves to have fun! You can always find him playing with the cars and blocks 

and he loves to make cool creations with the straw connectors! Matthew is always 

having fun and he absolutely loves to play with all of his friends. He has made so many 

new friends this year and can always be found having a great time with them. 

Matthew has great manners and is a great helper to his teachers. We are having so 

much fun watching him learn and grow and know that he will have so much fun in 

Kindergarten next year! Congratulations Matthew!! We love you!!! 

 

 


